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ST. PAUL THE APOSTLE PARISH
2265 Headon Road, Burlington, ON  L7M 4E2      Phone: 905-332-5115

E-Mail: stpaulburlington@hamiltondiocese.com    www.stpaultheapostleburlington.com

PARISH SCHOOLS
Canadian Martyrs 3201 Lansdown Drive 905-336-5792 Louise Cronin-Nowitsky, Principal
Sacred Heart of Jesus 2222 Country Club Road 905-331-4656 John Susi, Principal
Saint Anne 4675 Doug Wright Drive 905-315-8384 Brian Melanson, Principal
Saint Christopher 2400 Sutton Drive 905-335-7553 Gord McCarles, Principal
Saint Elizabeth Seton 5070 Dryden Avenue 905-331-7246 Lisa MacLennan, Principal
Saint Timothy 2141 Deer Run Avenue 905-332-5253 Anna Marie Toltl, Principal
Notre Dame Secondary 2333 Headon Forest Drive 905-335-1544 Norm Roberts, Principal
Corpus Christi Secondary 5150 Upper Middle Road 905-331-5591 Kathleen Moro, Principal

Diocesan Newsletter - For information about Activities and Events of interest in the Diocese of Hamilton, 
                                          subscribe to the online Diocesan Newsletter at www.hamiltondiocese.com

PASTOR:  Rev. John Schnurr
ASSOCIATE PASTOR: Rev. Gregory Ogorzalek
DEACON:  Rev. Mr. Brian Dunn

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday: 5:00 P.M.
Sunday: 9:00 A.M.; 11:00 A.M.; 8:00 P.M.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Friday 9:30 - 10:00 A.M.
Saturday 9:30 - 10:00 A.M. and 4:00-4:30 P.M.
 or by appointment

BAPTISMS
If you are seeking baptism for your child, please complete 
the Request for Baptism form found on our website and 
email to aouellette@hamiltondiocese.com or drop off in 
person at the parish office.

MARRIAGES
Couples planning to be married must contact the priest one 
year in advance.  You must be a registered parishioner, 
attending this parish.

PARISH MINISTER:  Arden Ouellette
MUSIC DIRECTOR:  
SECRETARY:  Dianne Taylor
BOOKKEEPER:  Angela Kim

WEEKDAY MASSES
Monday to Saturday: 9:00 A.M. (Except Tuesdays)
Tuesday ONLY:  7:00 P.M.

OFFICE HOURS
Monday : 8:30 A.M. - 12:00 P.M.
Tuesday - Friday: 8:30 A.M. - 12:00 P.M., 1:00 P.M. - 4:00 P.M.

NEW PARISHIONERS
If you wish to become a member of the parish, we invite you to take 
time to register by completing a Parish Registration Form available on 
our parish website. The forms are also available at the parish office if 
you require a hard copy. If you are currently registered and now wish to 
use Offertory Envelopes please complete the registration form and 
return to the parish office or drop in the Offertory basket. If you wish to 
sign up for Pre-Authorized Debit please complete the form available on 
our website. These forms are also available at the parish office.

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS
All bulletin announcements must be received by the parish secretary no 
later than Monday at noon to ensure publication in the upcoming 
Sunday bulletin. All announcements and inserts are subject to the 
pastor's approval.

905.381.0077
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Colourland Paint & Decor
Upper Middle Rd. @ Walker's Line

905-332-5033

Benjamin Moore

Brant Dental
Office

Dr. Alexander Gonzales
Dr. Nona Gonzales-Barrientos

Dr. Merenisa Gonzales
NEW PATIENTS WELCOME

Evening & Saturday
Appointments Available
English-Filipino Spoken
1035 Brant Street, Suite 7

905-631-3043

Dave Bour (Parishioner)
dcbour@desktopsolutioncenter.ca
Complete Computer Services including:

Data Recovery
Secure Internet Backup

Wireless Security
Network Setup

Serving Burlington
Since 1995

461 Brant St.  2010 Maria St.

905•639•7001
www.brantflorist.com

CEDAR SPRINGS DENTAL
Dr. Elizabeth Vella Caruana

Parishioner - Family Dental Office - Evening & Weekend Appointments
Digital Radiography, Dental Emergencies, Laughing Gas Available

905.690.4040       www.cedarspringsdental.com
419 Dundas St. E. Waterdown (same Plaza as Sweet Paradise)

F A M I L Y  O W N E D
S I N C E  1 9 3 8

Burlington•Grimsby

Stoney Creek

905-632-3333

www.smithsfh.com

CatholicShop.ca
Catholic Books, Gifts,

Rosaries & More
Blais Religious Supplies • Since 1979

Call 800.440.5658

SUE MOORCROFT
Sales Representative

Parishioner

905-335-8808

smoorcroft11@gmail.com

Dundas
Family
Dental

3650 Dundas St.

Longo's Plaza at

Walker's Line

905-315-9898
dundasfamilydental.com

Bob Kelly, MVA - Broker

Serving Parishioners &
Community for over 30 years

905-483-5164

Your Neighbourhood
REALTOR

®

CATHY ERSKINE
Sales Representative

Escarpment Realty Inc., Brokerage

Evening & Saturday Appts. � Emergencies
Appleby @ Upper Middle (in Millcroft Shopping Ctr.)

Dr. Mauro A. Fattore  Parishioner  905-315-9888

Millcroft Dental Care
Centre for Family and Esthetic Dentistry

DiFranco Security Services
Your Safety, Our Priority

1-855-288-0386
www.difranco-security.com

GREGORY BRECHIN, B.A., LL.B.   DANIEL COUTTS, B.Comm, LL.B.
Parishioners                               

Real Estate & Mortgages • Corporate, Commercial &
Business Law • Wills, Powers of Attorney & Estates • Other Legal Services

109-3365 Harvester Rd., Burlington     905-681-2476      gbrechin@bhhlaw.net

MrComputer.ca ®

specializing in
on site service for all
your computer needs

905-616-5356
25 Years Experience

20% off with ad

Real Estate,
Real Services,

Real Results

EVENING & SATURDAY

APPT'S AVAILABLE

Unit B4-3450 Dundas St

Corner of Walkers Line &

Dundas St

in the Longo's Plaza

905-336-5851

BOZEK
ORTHODONTICS

4300 Upper Middle Rd #5
905-331-7700

145 Hamilton Rd N #1
905-689-7314

The teeth-straightening specialists

SPOT

Available for consultation by phone,
online or in person.
Call Denyse LeBlanc for a
Free Info Kit: 905-332-2410

Burlington Memorial GardensBurlington Memorial Gardens
by Arbor Memorialby Arbor Memorial
burlingtonmemorial.ca                  Arbor Memorial Inc.burlingtonmemorial.ca                  Arbor Memorial Inc.

Pre-planning your final arrangements:

905-870-7732
iKnowBurlington.com

www.thekellyteam.ca  •  bob@bobkelly.ca

Dodsworth & Brown Funeral Home
Serving Burlington for over 50 years

2241 New Street   905-637-5233
www.dbburlington.ca

KAWALIT REALTY TEAM

RULA & JOE
416-837-5486 

jskawalit@gmail.com

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

K I N D P R O  C O N T R A C T O R SK I N D P R O  C O N T R A C T O R S
Bathrooms | Walk-in Showers | Carpentry | Decks

Wheelchair Ramps | Interior Doors | Flooring

289-681-3570  jeff@kindpro.ca
Jeff Veltri P.Eng.

ParishionerProfessional Home Renovations with a Personal Touch



29th  
THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
June 26, 2022 

 
June 27 – July 3, 2022 

 
Week-At-A-Glance 

 
 
DATE                     MASS INTENTIONS                                                                                                                                                           
                                                                                                                                                                
MONDAY June 27, 2022   
9:00am Mass Paul Forhan – MacLeod Family 
  
TUESDAY June 28, 2022 ST. IRENAEUS 
7:00pm Mass Philip Bentley - Family 
 Rosalinda & Salvadodr Reynado - Family 

Jovina Gracias - Family 
 Intentions of Artz Family - Family 
     
WEDNESDAY June 29, 2022 STS. PETER AND PAUL  
9:00am Mass Gordon Pollock – McMahon Family 
 Trevor Johnson – Michael O’Leary  
 Giuseppe & Nicola Dragone - Family 

Intentions of Jean Miranda – Marian & Chris 
Hettiarchichi 

                      
THURSDAY June 30, 2022  
9:00am Mass Intentions of Fr. Jim Petrie – Lindy Aubin 
  
FRIDAY July 1, 2022  CANADA DAY 
10:00am Mass Amedeo de Rege – Marentette-Budgell Family 
9:30am - 10:00am Confessions  
9:30am – 10:30am Adoration 
 
SATURDAY July 2, 2022   
9:00am Mass Our Lady of Fatima & Special Intentions – Joseph 

Alphonso 
9:30am – 10:00am Confessions 
4:00pm – 4:30pm Confessions 
5:00pm Mass Tony Florio – Marnie & Family 
  Bertha & Francis Fernandes – Jenny & Arthur Vaz 
  Melba & Felix Fernandes – Jenny & Arthur Vaz  
  Mannie Ferreira - Family 
   
SUNDAY July 3, 2022 FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
9:00am   Mass (Livestream) 
11:00am  Mass 
8:00pm  Mass 

 
 Vocation View 

Jesus still speaks the invitation ”Follow Me.” Pray for the strength and the 
grace of discernment if you feel He is calling you to be an ordained or 
consecrated person. If God is calling you contact Bishop Wayne 
Lobsinger, Vocations Director, Diocese of Hamilton, 905-528-7988 
ext. 2223 
Email: vocations@hamiltondiocese.com 
www.hamiltondiocese.com/vocations/ 

SCRIPTURE READINGS OF THE WEEK 
Mon.  June 27     Amos 2.6-10, 13-16, Matthew 8.18-22 
Tues. June 28       Amos 3.1-8; 4.11-12, Matthew 18.23-27 
Wed.  June 29     Acts 12.1-11, 2 Timothy 4.6-8, 17-18, Matthew 

16.13-19 
Thurs.  June 30      Amos 7.10-17, Matthew 9.1-8 
Fri.  July 1      Amos 8.4-6, 9-12, Matthew 9.9-13 
Sat.  July 2        Amos 9.11-15, Matthew 9.14-17 
Sun. July 3         FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Isaiah 66.10-14  
Galatians 6.14-18 
Luke 10.1-12, 17-20 

   
HAMILTON DIOCESE WEEKLY PRAYER CALENDAR 

We pray for the following people or groups this week: 
       Monday: Rev. Scott Whitfield 
       Tuesday:   Most Rev. Douglas Crosby, O.M.I. 
       Wednesday:     Holy Ghost Congregation (Spiritans) (C.S.Sp.) 
       Thursday:   Rev. David Lewis 
       Friday:   Rev. Ron Cote 
       Saturday:   Most Rev. Matthew Ustrzycki 

 

 
June 12, 2022 

Regular Sunday Offerings          $5,660.10 
Building Maintenance               130.00     
Loose Offerings               884.50     
Indigenous Reconciliation            1,000.00     
Cura Pastorum            1,797.20    
E-Transfers            2,945.00     
Total        $12,416.80 

 
Fridays in Summer 

During the Fridays from the end of June to Labor Day in September, 
we will have confessions and Adoration for one hour following the 
morning Mass. First Friday devotions (all day Adoration and an 
evening Mass) will resume in October. 

 
Introducing Melanie Gaddi 

Melanie Gaddi has been a long time parishioner at St. Paul’s. She 
will  be taking on the responsibilities as the liaison with our parish 
schools, including sacramental registration, coordinating sacramental 
rehearsals, managing school visits and Masses, and the other 
responsibilities involved in coordinating between our parish and our 
schools. Melanie is taking over these responsibilities form Arden 
Ouellette, who will be shifting her focus to a different area of ministry 
in our parish. We wish Melanie well in her new role! She may be 
reached at: sacramentalprep@stpaultheapostleburlington.com 
 

Introducing Tyler Seidenberg 
We welcome Tyler Seidenberg to St. Paul's as our Music Director. 
He and his family moved to Burlington from Oakville about a year 
ago and have become regular parishioners at St. Paul's. Tyler also 
works as a professional musician, producer, and private music 
educator. His website is https://www.tylerseidenberg.com/ He also 
produces a children's music ministry called "Catholic Songs for Kids" 
with his family. Their website is: 
https://www.catholicsongsforkids.org/  
Tyler can be reached at music@stpaultheapostleburlington.com   
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Farewell 
When I think about the ten months that I spent in our parish, gratitude 
comes to my mind as the most important. 
 
When I was preparing to work in the Diocese of Hamilton, I didn’t know 
what to expect. Before I arrived, I had a moment when I asked myself: 
“What are you doing? Did you lose your mind?” 
 
But I knew that I couldn’t ignore months of discernment, and I needed to 
trust God. 
 
After six weeks of delay I finally arrived, and the first thing that struck me 
was your kindness. I met so many of you who told me they were waiting 
for me and were happy that I was finally here. Right away, I found those 
who helped me with settling in. I found so much consideration and good 
feedback. I’m thrilled that I had this excellent opportunity to be with you 
on our journey with and toward God. 
 
I’m still a beginner in Canada, but I can’t imagine having a better 
beginning of my priesthood ministry as here, in St. Paul the Apostle 
Parish in Burlington. 
 
So, I want to say: Thank you! Thank you! Thank You! You will all always 
stay in my heart and my prayers. And remember, I’m just 20 minutes 
away. 
 

From our New Associate 
Dear Parishioners of St. Paul’s: 
 
I am very grateful to be your Associate Pastor. I was born in Toronto. My 
parents immigrated from Poland not long before I was born. I am the 
second of four boys. We moved to Guelph when I was 7. 
 
My priestly vocation sprouted within the walls of our family home where 
my parents gave us a living witness of the joy and love that comes from 
faith in God. 
 
First feeling the call to the priesthood in Grade 11, I discerned God 
calling me to the diocesan priesthood. After priestly ordination in August 
2020, I served at Blessed Sacrament in Kitchener for two wonderful 
years. 
 
I am looking forward to sharing our faith journey with you all, alongside 
Fr. John. Let us pray for each other. 
 
Fr. Pawel Stankiewicz 
 

Thank You! 
A special thank you to all the volunteers who helped make our parish 
BBQ and Farewell to Fr. Gregory a great success. We couldn’t have 
done it without you! 
 

Halton Alive – Acts of Hope 
Looking for something to do with the kids this summer? It’s free, it’s fun, 
it’s for the whole family! So get your creative juices flowing and bring joy 
to the elderly this summer by making an Act of Hope! 
Learn more at: www.haltonalive.ca/inspirehopeaoh or contact Tawyna 
Stanus 905-632-3232 

 
 
 
 

Update on Parish Upgrades 
We are planning some upgrades in the parish in the coming months. 
 
One of the most notable upgrades that will be coming is the main 
entrance to the church. We have raised money from the capital 
campaign for new doors, and other features that we’re considering 
are a roof overhang or canopy above the main doors, cutting down 
the curb for ease of entrance with strollers and walkers, and a 
keypad for after-hours entry. As the replacement of the doors of the 
church is a high priority, and I hope to begin this project as soon as 
possible. New sod has been placed where the crab apple trees were 
removed earlier this month. 
 
Another area of improvement will be the office area. Reconfiguring 
the office spaces to make them more usable and installing a counter 
and “service window” are being considered. The side chapel that we 
currently use for reconciliation will remain as it is for the time being. 
 
In the church, there are plans for a new confessional made from the 
storage closet by the picture of our Lady of Guadeloupe. This will be a 
proper reconciliation room with adequate space for social distancing, 
more privacy and sound insulation, and accessible from the church 
area by a door cut into the wall near the 6th Station of the Cross.  
 
We are continuing to work with the lighting contractors on upgrading 
the lights in the church, hall, office, and parking lot. The sample 
light that is installed at the back of the church has been well received, 
and we look forward to completing this project before too long.  
 
We have also raised money from the capital campaign to replace the 
carpet in the church. At this time, the Diocese is not permitting 
carpet to be installed in churches and is requiring that all renovations 
and new constructions have flooring installed. Following the 
installation of the new floor, we will have sound technicians come 
and adjust the sound system to compensate for the change in the 
acoustic environment.  
 

Ministry Update, Summer 2022 
Music Ministry – Tyler Seidenberg hopes to restart the parish choir! 
In the late summer further information will be shared regarding sign 
up, as well as more specific details including schedules etc. Please 
watch the website and bulletin for updates in the coming months. 
 
Altar Servers – we intend to bring back Altar Servers to Sunday 
masses starting in the fall. We are working on a plan for scheduling 
and training. Later in the summer we will communicate the plan in the 
bulletin and website and via email to all who served the ministry in 
the past. We will also recruit new servers (those entering Grade 4 or 
higher in the fall) to be part of this liturgical ministry. 

 
Children’s Liturgy – we plan to restart Children’s Liturgy in Fall, 
2022. Like other ministries which remain on pause, it requires 
planning and retraining before it can begin again. The website and 
bulletin will have updates and our ministry leaders will reach out to 
those who assisted in the past and will also be seeking new 
volunteers to help in the future. 

 
Cunningham Medical Scholarship 

Through the generosity of a benefactor in the diocese, the Dr. H. Patrick 
and Mrs. Gayle E. Cunningham Medical Scholarship has been 
established and will be accepting applications for 2022. The purpose of 
this scholarship is to afford Catholics, faithful to the teachings of the 
Church, the opportunity to pursue medical education. Please contact the 
parish office for more information and the application form. 
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One of the most notable upgrades that will be coming is the main 
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and Mrs. Gayle E. Cunningham Medical Scholarship has been 
established and will be accepting applications for 2022. The purpose of 
this scholarship is to afford Catholics, faithful to the teachings of the 
Church, the opportunity to pursue medical education. Please contact the 
parish office for more information and the application form. 
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ST. PAUL THE APOSTLE PARISH
2265 Headon Road, Burlington, ON  L7M 4E2      Phone: 905-332-5115

E-Mail: stpaulburlington@hamiltondiocese.com    www.stpaultheapostleburlington.com

PARISH SCHOOLS
Canadian Martyrs 3201 Lansdown Drive 905-336-5792 Louise Cronin-Nowitsky, Principal
Sacred Heart of Jesus 2222 Country Club Road 905-331-4656 John Susi, Principal
Saint Anne 4675 Doug Wright Drive 905-315-8384 Brian Melanson, Principal
Saint Christopher 2400 Sutton Drive 905-335-7553 Gord McCarles, Principal
Saint Elizabeth Seton 5070 Dryden Avenue 905-331-7246 Lisa MacLennan, Principal
Saint Timothy 2141 Deer Run Avenue 905-332-5253 Anna Marie Toltl, Principal
Notre Dame Secondary 2333 Headon Forest Drive 905-335-1544 Norm Roberts, Principal
Corpus Christi Secondary 5150 Upper Middle Road 905-331-5591 Kathleen Moro, Principal

Diocesan Newsletter - For information about Activities and Events of interest in the Diocese of Hamilton, 
                                          subscribe to the online Diocesan Newsletter at www.hamiltondiocese.com

PASTOR:  Rev. John Schnurr
ASSOCIATE PASTOR: Rev. Gregory Ogorzalek
DEACON:  Rev. Mr. Brian Dunn

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday: 5:00 P.M.
Sunday: 9:00 A.M.; 11:00 A.M.; 8:00 P.M.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Friday 9:30 - 10:00 A.M.
Saturday 9:30 - 10:00 A.M. and 4:00-4:30 P.M.
 or by appointment

BAPTISMS
If you are seeking baptism for your child, please complete 
the Request for Baptism form found on our website and 
email to aouellette@hamiltondiocese.com or drop off in 
person at the parish office.

MARRIAGES
Couples planning to be married must contact the priest one 
year in advance.  You must be a registered parishioner, 
attending this parish.

PARISH MINISTER:  Arden Ouellette
MUSIC DIRECTOR:  
SECRETARY:  Dianne Taylor
BOOKKEEPER:  Angela Kim

WEEKDAY MASSES
Monday to Saturday: 9:00 A.M. (Except Tuesdays)
Tuesday ONLY:  7:00 P.M.

OFFICE HOURS
Monday : 8:30 A.M. - 12:00 P.M.
Tuesday - Friday: 8:30 A.M. - 12:00 P.M., 1:00 P.M. - 4:00 P.M.

NEW PARISHIONERS
If you wish to become a member of the parish, we invite you to take 
time to register by completing a Parish Registration Form available on 
our parish website. The forms are also available at the parish office if 
you require a hard copy. If you are currently registered and now wish to 
use Offertory Envelopes please complete the registration form and 
return to the parish office or drop in the Offertory basket. If you wish to 
sign up for Pre-Authorized Debit please complete the form available on 
our website. These forms are also available at the parish office.

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS
All bulletin announcements must be received by the parish secretary no 
later than Monday at noon to ensure publication in the upcoming 
Sunday bulletin. All announcements and inserts are subject to the 
pastor's approval.

905.381.0077
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Colourland Paint & Decor
Upper Middle Rd. @ Walker's Line

905-332-5033

Benjamin Moore

Brant Dental
Office

Dr. Alexander Gonzales
Dr. Nona Gonzales-Barrientos

Dr. Merenisa Gonzales
NEW PATIENTS WELCOME

Evening & Saturday
Appointments Available
English-Filipino Spoken
1035 Brant Street, Suite 7

905-631-3043

Dave Bour (Parishioner)
dcbour@desktopsolutioncenter.ca
Complete Computer Services including:

Data Recovery
Secure Internet Backup

Wireless Security
Network Setup

Serving Burlington
Since 1995

461 Brant St.  2010 Maria St.

905•639•7001
www.brantflorist.com

CEDAR SPRINGS DENTAL
Dr. Elizabeth Vella Caruana

Parishioner - Family Dental Office - Evening & Weekend Appointments
Digital Radiography, Dental Emergencies, Laughing Gas Available

905.690.4040       www.cedarspringsdental.com
419 Dundas St. E. Waterdown (same Plaza as Sweet Paradise)

F A M I L Y  O W N E D
S I N C E  1 9 3 8

Burlington•Grimsby

Stoney Creek

905-632-3333

www.smithsfh.com

CatholicShop.ca
Catholic Books, Gifts,

Rosaries & More
Blais Religious Supplies • Since 1979

Call 800.440.5658

SUE MOORCROFT
Sales Representative

Parishioner

905-335-8808

smoorcroft11@gmail.com

Dundas
Family
Dental

3650 Dundas St.

Longo's Plaza at

Walker's Line

905-315-9898
dundasfamilydental.com

Bob Kelly, MVA - Broker

Serving Parishioners &
Community for over 30 years

905-483-5164

Your Neighbourhood
REALTOR

®

CATHY ERSKINE
Sales Representative

Escarpment Realty Inc., Brokerage

Evening & Saturday Appts. � Emergencies
Appleby @ Upper Middle (in Millcroft Shopping Ctr.)

Dr. Mauro A. Fattore  Parishioner  905-315-9888

Millcroft Dental Care
Centre for Family and Esthetic Dentistry

DiFranco Security Services
Your Safety, Our Priority

1-855-288-0386
www.difranco-security.com

GREGORY BRECHIN, B.A., LL.B.   DANIEL COUTTS, B.Comm, LL.B.
Parishioners                               

Real Estate & Mortgages • Corporate, Commercial &
Business Law • Wills, Powers of Attorney & Estates • Other Legal Services

109-3365 Harvester Rd., Burlington     905-681-2476      gbrechin@bhhlaw.net

MrComputer.ca ®

specializing in
on site service for all
your computer needs

905-616-5356
25 Years Experience

20% off with ad

Real Estate,
Real Services,

Real Results

EVENING & SATURDAY

APPT'S AVAILABLE

Unit B4-3450 Dundas St

Corner of Walkers Line &

Dundas St

in the Longo's Plaza

905-336-5851

BOZEK
ORTHODONTICS

4300 Upper Middle Rd #5
905-331-7700

145 Hamilton Rd N #1
905-689-7314

The teeth-straightening specialists

SPOT

Available for consultation by phone,
online or in person.
Call Denyse LeBlanc for a
Free Info Kit: 905-332-2410

Burlington Memorial GardensBurlington Memorial Gardens
by Arbor Memorialby Arbor Memorial
burlingtonmemorial.ca                  Arbor Memorial Inc.burlingtonmemorial.ca                  Arbor Memorial Inc.

Pre-planning your final arrangements:

905-870-7732
iKnowBurlington.com

www.thekellyteam.ca  •  bob@bobkelly.ca

Dodsworth & Brown Funeral Home
Serving Burlington for over 50 years

2241 New Street   905-637-5233
www.dbburlington.ca

KAWALIT REALTY TEAM

RULA & JOE
416-837-5486 

jskawalit@gmail.com

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

K I N D P R O  C O N T R A C T O R SK I N D P R O  C O N T R A C T O R S
Bathrooms | Walk-in Showers | Carpentry | Decks

Wheelchair Ramps | Interior Doors | Flooring

289-681-3570  jeff@kindpro.ca
Jeff Veltri P.Eng.

ParishionerProfessional Home Renovations with a Personal Touch




